



FOI@Chesterfield.gov.uk

Date 13th March 2024

FOI ref 7852

Dear Sir

Thank you for your request for information dated 7th March 2024 and received on 7th March 2024 concerning 'Property dwelling confirmation - 62-64 Ringwood Road - S43 1DG'.

This request is being handled under the Freedom of Information Act 2000.

Response to your question is detailed below.

Question 1 – Please can you confirm whether 62 and 64 Ringwood Road, Brimington, Chesterfield, Derbyshire, S43 1DG is a single dwelling or individual properties. As planners believe that the two properties next to each other are one however this is not the case. Please can you provide me with some information or confirmation that the properties are indeed two separate properties.

I can confirm that the properties are listed as two separate dwellings (62 Ringwood Road and 64 Ringwood Road) in the Council Tax list.

If you are not satisfied with the way in which your request has been dealt with, or the information you have received you can ask for an internal review of our decision. Internal review requests should be submitted within two months of the date of receipt of the response to your original letter and should be addressed to:

FOI Officer Chesterfield Borough Council Town Hall Rose Hill Chesterfield S40 1LP

FOI@Chesterfield.gov.uk

Chesterfield Borough Council, Town Hall, Rose Hill, Chesterfield S40 1LP Telephone: 01246 345 345, Text: 07960 910 264, Email: info@chesterfield.gov.uk

www.chesterfield.gov.uk

